Monitoring Violations Annual Notice Template

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for [Park City]

Our water system violated several drinking water standards over the past year. Even though these were not emergencies,
as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct these situations.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of
regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During
[1/1/2022 — 12/31/2023] we [failed to provide you, our drinking water customers, and annual report that
adequately informed you about the quality of our drinking water and the risks from exposure to contaminants
detected in our drinking water. Specifically, the source water table was inadvertently omitted] and therefore
cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should I do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time.

There is nothing that you need to do at this time. A corrected Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) was submitted to the
EPA for the compliance monitoring period of calendar year 2022. The report was reissued as required with all necessary
corrections and our supply has been returned to compliance.

Contaminant Required sampling | Number of samples | When all samples When samples were or
frequency taken should have been will be taken
taken
[Number of required | [Number taken, if ; } [When samples were or
[N/A] samples] any] [Compliance Period] | wil| be taken]

What happened? Failed to include the source water table in the 2022 CCR. What is being done? Reissued the

2022 CCR with all necessaryv corrections.

[Reissue the 2022 CCR]

For more information, please contact [Jeff Wolfgram] at [847-344-4266] or [7005 Inverway Drive, Village of Lakewood,
Illinois 60014].

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do
this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by [Park City]. Water System ID# 110971400 Date distributed 6/3/2024




